
Cantley Cup Award 
Top beet grower Robert Cook was presented with the Cantley Cup at the 

January meeting of Stalham Farmers' Club. It was standing room only as the 

chairman, Henry Alston, who was the previous winner in 2016, gave the trophy 

to Mr Cook, of North End Farm, Sea Palling, for the best overall performance in 

last season's beet campaign by a club member. As he noted because of the 

delay in the presentation, he would only have the cup, first awarded in 1928, 

for two months until the annual dinner on March 20. Mr Cook last won the 

trophy in 2012. 

 


